
 

 

 

PARTNERING TO SAVE BABIES' LIVES & 
SUPPORT MOMS IN INDIGENOUS COMMUNITIES

The FMAM Club of Fargo invites you to join a Global Grant to develop 
Group Prenatal Care (GPC) in 5 native communities in the Midwest. 

 
Group prenatal care is an evidence-based, sustainable intervention for 

pregnant women. It improves outcomes for mom and baby.

Please consider a pledge of  $1500. Contact Past District 
Governor, Herb Schmidt, to make your commitment or for more 

information, hjs2107@gmail.com, 701-361-0547.
 

TO LEARN MORE: 
Click here to hear Allyson and Jewel discuss benefits of GPC in their 

native community.

We need to raise $40,000 by December 1 to provide supplies, training 
for health care providers and supplies five communities that want to 

develop GPC in partnership with Rotary! 

Click here to learn more about GPC 

https://1drv.ms/v/s!Avcv0TeMP15XgeBtp_V81kKCsybJ8A
https://1drv.ms/v/s!Avcv0TeMP15XgeBtp_V81kKCsybJ8A
https://youtu.be/lmjuldKCGQQ

